
In His Name, the Most Kind, the Most Merciful                          Friday 14th February 2025 

Message from the  Headteacher  

Asalaam Alaikum parents and carers, 

 

These few weeks have been busy, yet very exciting!  

The Spring Book Fair was a successful event, showcasing many genres of writing and new authors. We are grateful to both 

parents and children who helped the school raise £1720.60 to spend towards more books.  

 

The children in EYFS enjoyed an assembly and workshop about ‘birds of prey’ where they had the opportunity to see many 

magnificent species of birds such as: owls, eagles, falcons and kites in action in a controlled environment. In addition to this, 

the EYFS children have been working hard at developing their phonetical skills to read independently.  

 

Year 1 have enjoyed reading their key text: The True Story of the Three Little Pigs and it has been a pleasure reading their 

newspaper reports. Earlier this week, Year 1 also had an excellent trip to Hertfordshire Zoo, and it was lovely to hear about 

their experiences of a fun-filled day of learning.  

 

All the children in Year 2, have been reading the book: Mr Wolf’s Pancakes and have been learning more about descriptive 

writing and the features. The Year 2s have also been learning about the Great Fire of London and have used their researching 

and DT skills to produced some fantastic models depicting the scene from 1666.  

 

Year 3 enjoyed a movie afternoon watching Charlotte’s Web after reading the book. It has been great to see the children 

develop and improve their comprehension skills this term. The children have also enjoyed learning about different types of 

rocks, and have been using key scientific enquiry skills during their science lessons.  

 

Year 4 read the book, The Accidental Prime Minister this half term, and enjoyed learning about effective debate and report 

writing. The Year 4 children have also learnt more about adding and subtracting fractions, and used these skills when making 

pizzas this term. The Year 4s also continue to practise their times tables enthusiastically! 

 

The parent occupation talks were much appreciated by our children and we will endeavour to keep this collaboration active.  

It was a pleasure meeting many parents and carers at both, the PINS Coffee Morning and Headteacher’s Forum this term.  

 

Wishing you all a blessed half term break, and I look forward to seeing our children back on Monday 24th February.  

 

Mr. Syed 
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Message from the Faith Leader  
 
Salaam families of Hujjat Primary,  

 

As we draw to the end of this half term, we thank Allah (SWT) for the wonderful 

opportunities for learning we have experienced. This half term we have focussed in on 

the value of service and it has been a blessing to see the children discussing and 

demonstrating the value around the school and beyond this half term.  

 

We are so excited to experience the Holy month of Ramadhan together as a school 

community next half term. To help us to further connect with the Quran in this blessed 

month we invite you to take part in a Quranic Art Project and exhibition. Please see the 

poster for more details—we can’t wait to see your creative work inspired by the Quran.  

 

May Allah (SWT) continue to unite us through service and help us to develop gratitude in 

the coming half term. May Allah (SWT) bless us with the opportunity to unite in our 

service to Allah (SWT) and help us to take inspiration from the Quran as we near and 

journey through the holy month of Ramadhan.  

 

Mrs Jessa 





 Pupils’ of the Week 
7th February 

Pupils’ of the Week 
14th February 

An Noor  Farah  Ayub 

Al Haqq Ibtihal  Salim 

Al Kareem Ilyas Sakina 

Al Hakeem Zahra  Sultan 

Al Khaaliq Ayesha  Kumayl 

Al Wahhaab Inaaya Abdulhafeedh 

Ar Raoof MuhammadAbbas Emaan 

Ash Shakoor Aizah Masuma  

As Saboor Adam  Rayan O 

Al Wadood Jawaad Hassan Amina 

Attendance Awards  
Our target is 96% or more! 

Well done to               

Al Hakeem and Ar Raoof                                 

class for achieving the 

best attendance across 

school with 96.6% 

w.e. 7th February 

Well done to               

Al Wadood                                

class for achieving the 

best attendance across 

school with 97.4%      

w.e. 14th February 

‘Pupils of the Week’ Achievements 
 

Each week, we focus on one of our school values. During PSHE lessons 

and assemblies we discuss the importance of our school values and how 

we can demonstrate these by following the example of our beloved 

Prophet (PBUH).  The value for this half term is Service. We are very 

proud of our pupils demonstrating this value! 

IN to WIN 
Attendance Winner 

Well done to Haroun S (1H) for 

having 100% attendance this 

week! 









Additional Information: 

  

Dates for your diaries: 

Events Dates and timings 

Half Term Break  
 

Monday 17th February – Friday 21st 
February 
All pupils return to school on Monday 
24th February.  
  

Class Assembly Ash Shakoor Class – 3S  Wednesday 26th February 9.15am start  

Quran Project (in School)  Launch 28th February 2024  

World Book Day 
Children to dress up in theme 

Thursday 6th March  

FoHPS – Ramadhan Arts and Crafts Event for 
children– More information to follow. 

Friday 7th March during school hours  

FoHPS Iftar– More information to follow.  Monday 10th March 

*Eid Ul Fitr  Monday 31st March  

Parent Teacher Meetings (In School)  Wednesday 2nd April 3.45-6.45pm  

Harrow Early Support Workshop for Parents    
(On site)  

Wednesday 2nd April 9.30-10.30am  

Parent Teacher Meetings (In School)  Thursday 3rd April 3.45-6.45pm  

Last Day of Term  Friday 4th April                               
(1pm EYFS/KS1 & 1.10pm KS2)  

Spring Break  Monday 7th April – Friday 18th April  

Bank Holiday/ School closed for staff and pupils  Monday 21st April  

Summer Term: Tuesday 22nd April – Wednesday 23rd July 2025   

*Please note: all Islamic dates are subject to the sighting of the moon These dates will be 
updated each term with more information   


